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October News





Reminders!


October 5th – Pajama Day


October 7th – Chaperone Money for Pumpkin Patch is due and Scarecrows are due


October 8th  – Dawg Walk


October 9th – Institute Day


October 12th – No School


October 21st – Early Dismissal and Conferences


October 22nd – Conferences


October 23rd – No School


October 29th – Pumpkin Patch Fieldtrip





Prove It!


What is a consonant?


What three letters say “ing”?


Does the moon really change shape?


What does “companion” mean?


Can you read this week’s sight words?


good, be, come, pull





A Peek at our Week


	We had a great week in first grade!  


	On Monday we wrapped up our first round of MAP testing.  We will take these tests again in the middle of the year and at the end of the year. 


	In math we wrapped up chapter 2 and we moved on to chapter 3.  We are back to addition but now we are learning all the strategies to help us add.  Remember that the math homework packet can come back at ANYTIME for a good news.


	In writing we wrote about animals that we wish we could have for a pet.  We talked about adding details and giving at least 3 reasons to why we want that pet.  


	In science we started to learn about the moon and its phases.  We will continue this next week and we will also start to learn about pumpkins.


	Parent teacher conference forms came home on Thursday.  Please be sure to read over this and return it to school. I am really looking forward to meeting with all of you!


	On Monday, October 5th we will have pajama day.  Please allow your child to wear pajamas to school and bring a stuffed animal.  The stuffed animal MUST be able to fit in their backpack.  


	I hope you all have a fantastic weekend!


					~Mrs. Kirby














